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NOTIFICATION
 

ADMISSION TO PG MEDICAL COURSES-2024
REVISED PROVISIONAL MERIT LIST PUBLISHED

     
The Revised Provisional Merit List of eligible candidates including

those who have newly submitted their online application following lowering
of cutoff percentile of NEET PG-2024 as per Notice dated 25.02.2025 issued
by the National Board of Examination in Medical Services (NBEMS) for
allotment to PG medical Course for the vacant seats in various Medical
Colleges, in the State is published herewith. The list is available in the
website ww.cee.kerala.gov.in. Candidates can also view their profile details
by entering their Application Number and Password on the web page
available after clicking on the link ‘PG Medical 2024-Candidate Portal’
provided in the above website.

Candidates who have any complaints regarding the Provisional Merit
List shall send their complaint with Application Number and relevant details
through the Email.ID ceekinfo.cee@kerala.gov.in on or before 12.00 PM of
11.03.2025.

Candidates are requested to visit the website www.cee.kerala.gov.in
regularly for updates.

Helpline number: 0471- 2525300
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